Addison Bassford
Swim and Dive
Freshman Addison Bassford has demonstrated unwavering dedication to Team 105 from the very start of the season. Her commitment shines through in her consistent attendance, her infectious smile that uplifts everyone around her, and her fearless approach to every challenge thrown her way. Last week, Addison stepped up in a remarkable way—Accepting two of the most grueling varsity events back-to-back and delivering standout performances in two relays. While many seasoned varsity athletes might hesitate at such a demanding lineup, Addison embraced it with confidence and grace. Her “can-do” attitude is a gift to the team, and her mindset echoes the powerful mantra: “Today I will do what others won’t, so tomorrow I can accomplish what others can’t.” Addison’s journey is just beginning, and the future is undeniably bright. Team 105 is lucky to have her. Please congratulate her on earning a Varsity Letter so early in the season.
-Coach Hansen




Tionna Smart
Band
Tionna is such a great band senior! She's balancing her new athletic training duties with marching band and represents both groups with skill. Tionna leads with her kind, quiet, but consistent presence.
-Ms. Aucremann




Marco Leonardi
Boys Golf
Marco has been behind the scenes organizing and promoting the golf team since before the school year started. When issues with teammates first arouse, he was there to help resolve conflicts and unite the team. Marco leads by example and displays great sportsmanship. He always gives 100% and encourages his team mates.
-Coach Simmons


Maggie Ford
Girls Golf
Maggie is very passionate about her golf. She has been instrumental in organizing team practices and building team spirit. Maggie is the leader of this year's golf team and is motivated to always give 100%. Her positive attitude helps encourage her teammates.
-Coach Simmons






Shyann Fly-Shultz
Bowling
Shyann is a powerhouse on and off the lanes. Had an outstanding performance against Lakewood and also handles business in the classroom.
-Coach Roach





Ellah Durliat
Cross Country
Ellah is new to running this year and she is already proving to be incredibly dedicated to our team. She works hard at practice and is eager to learn more about the sport. She takes feedback from coaches and makes improvements. Ellah has a positive attitude and is willing to work hard to meet her goals. We are so grateful to have her on our team this year.
-Coach Dunn






Ariyana Thompson
Varsity Cheerleading

Ariyana never stops smiling! She is always there to help a teammate and keep us all smiling. She is very caring about others and is willing to help out. 

-Coach Anderson
